
 

 

29th June 2021 

 

New Zealand to Fiji – Additional Voyage  

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We note the continued demand for space from New Zealand to Fiji and are pleased to offer an ad-

hoc additional northbound sailing. 

 

The Capitaine Damper v181 will sail northbound to Fiji as per below:  

 

ETD Auckland  15th July 

ETA Suva 19th July 

ETA Lautoka 21st July 

 

 

Our Customer Service team will be able to accept bookings on this sailing from the 29th of June and 

we will advise cargo receivals in due course. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact your Pacific Forum Line representative. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 


